PHOTOCOPYING

          Caruthersville Public Library provides photocopiers for public use, primarily to facilitate patron use of non-circulating materials such as reference books, magazines, newspapers, and local history materials, as well as documents and printouts from patrons or on flash drives or personal devices. Fees for the copier are established by the library board. Fees are reviewed regularly. Copies will not be given to the patron until payment is received.
When assisting with the copier, staff will not knowingly violate copyright law. Patrons using the photocopier must adhere to the U.S. Copyright Law when copying materials subject to copyright.
The library attempts to maintain its equipment in good working order; however, the library is not a retail print or copy shop. Copies are for convenience only and those seeking higher quality printing or copies than staff is able to provide are encouraged to seek another vendor. For setup and special design of printed item, a processing charge may be added to the price of the copies. The library will reimburse only for the first copier malfunction or poor quality copy. Patrons who print extra copies by accident will have partial charges forgiven by the staff on a case by case basis, so care is required by patrons.
